
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an update regarding 

our recent Mental Health Day held on [insert date]. 

Activities and Engagement 

Throughout the day, students participated in various workshops and activities aimed at 

promoting mental well-being, including: 

• Mindfulness and Meditation Sessions 

• Creative Arts Therapy 

• Group Discussions on Mental Health Awareness 

Feedback and Reflection 

Students expressed positive feedback regarding their experiences. Many indicated that they felt 

more informed about mental health and empowered to seek help when needed. 

Next Steps 

We encourage you to discuss the day's activities with your child and continue the conversation 

about mental health. If you have any concerns or require additional resources, please do not 

hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for your continued support in fostering a healthy environment for our students. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 


